
 
 

Child Development Curriculum Map 2021-2022 

Key Stage 4 

Year Half term 1 Half term 2 Half term 3 Half term 4 Half term 5 Half term 6 

10 
 

2021-22 

Unit 1 & Unit 3 exam 
content: An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 
0-5 years. 
 
Understand types of 
settings and local 
provision for children. 
 
Understand how to 
prepare for placement. 
 
Understand the 
responsibilities and 
limits of the early years 
worker in placements. 
 

Understand individual 
needs and the 
necessity for fairness 
and inclusive practice. 
 
Know own preferred 
learning style and 
develop relevant study 
skills. 

 

Unit 2 & Unit 3 exam 
content: Development 
and well-being 0-5 
years 
 
Understand the 
expected pattern of 
holistic child 
development. 
 
Understand the 
importance of 
observations and 
assessments and how 
they support 
development. 

Unit 2 & Unit 3 exam 
content: Development 
and well-being 0-5 
years 
 
Understand factors 
that may affect 
children’s holistic 
development. 
 
Understand how to 
use everyday care 
routines and activities 
to support 
independence, health, 
safety and well-being. 
 
 

Revision for Unit 3 
exam:  Child care and 
development 0-5 years 
 
Past Paper Practice 
 
Application of 
knowledge 
 
Exam 12/05/2022 9am 

Coursework write up 
for Unit 1: An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 
0-5 years 
 
 

 

10 
 

2022-23 

Unit 1 coursework 
(Final Submission): An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 
0-5 years 
 

Revision for Unit 3:  
Child care and 
development 0-5 years 
retake exam 
 
Past Paper Practice. 
Application of 
knowledge. 
 
Exam January 2023 

Coursework write up 
for Unit 2: 
Development and well-
being 0-5 years 
 

Coursework write up 
for Unit 2: 
Development and well-
being 0-5 years 
 

Final corrections for 
coursework unit based 
on feedback 

 

 

 

 



 
 

11 
 

2021-22 

Improvements to Unit 2 
Coursework based on 
feedback:  
Unit 2 Development and 
well-being 0-5 years 

Revision for retake of:  
 
Unit 03 Child care and 
development 0-5 years 
exam.  
 
Past Paper Practice 
 
Application of 
knowledge 
 
Improvements to Unit 2 
Coursework based on 
feedback:  
Unit 2 Development and 
well-being 0-5 years 
 
Unit 1 coursework An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 
0-5 years  

Exam  27/01/2022 
9.00am 
 
Unit 1 coursework 
(Draft Submission): An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 

0-5 years 

Unit 1 coursework 
(Final Submission): An 
introduction to working 
with children aged 
0-5 years  
 
 
 

Final Improvements to 
Unit 1 and 2 

 

 

 

 

 


